Thursday 29th March

Weekly Newsletter
Lower Juniors

Dear Parents/carers,

Resurrection Rock!
Year 3 and 4 led the school in our Easter celebrations performing Resurrection Rock’ to parents and
carers on Wednesday. All children put in a FANTASTIC performance to retell the Easter story. Their
acting, singing, dancing and solo performances were all highly commended. Well done to all the
children and many thanks for all the support given at home to prepare the children for the
performance. A special thank you must go to Miss Slattery and Mr Charles for putting the production
together, along with Miss Bewley, Miss Heather and Mrs Andrews for all their hard work and effort on
staging and costumes.

The Easter Bunny
hopped into school on
Monday binging Easter
cheer and some tasty
chocolate eggs to the
children in each class.
We hope you all have a

very happy Easter!
Up — coming dates for your diary:
Tuesday 17th April School re-opens
Wednesday 25th April Year 3 Theatre Trip ‘Matilda’
Children will return to school at 6pm
Friday 11th May Green Class Assembly 9:30
Wednesday 2nd—Friday 4th May Year 4 Residential

Have a lovely Easter holiday
Miss Elliott

& the Lower Juniors Team




